
            

 
To:         Mark Berman, City Attorney   
From:     John Jurgle, Fire Chief 
Date:       9/25/2019    
Re:         Resolution Request 

 
I am requesting a resolution between the City of Pompano Beach and the Assistance 

to Firefighters Grant (AFG).   We were notified that our application to the 2018 (AFG) 

through FEMA was awarded. The grant application includes a request to replace 

outdated self-contained breathing apparatus (SCBA) and equipment for our rapid 

intervention team (RIT) units. As a side note, we have already budgeted to replace 

the SCBA units, and this grant will help to significantly offset the total cost for the 

replacement.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.   
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